
 
 

FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
“Nevertheless do not rejoice in this, that the spirits are subject 
to you, but rejoice that your names are recorded in heaven.”
        Luke 10:20 
 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Carol McCormick has taught Bible classes for children and for 
ladies in Northwest Arkansas for over sixty years.  She teaches 
several ladies’ Bible studies each week during the school year 
(including our Thursday morning Ladies’ Bible Study), helps 
with the Good News Club at Westwood Elementary, volunteers 
with Faith in Action and visits in nursing homes.  Pray for 
continuing health, strength and wisdom as she prepares lessons, 
teaches and ministers to people. 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross, Bible Study for all 
    ladies, at the church, nursery provided. 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
                    – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study (Isaiah, for all  
    ladies, no nursery, at Mrs. Wheat’s) 

– 3:00 PM Westwood Bible Club 
–  6:30 PM NT Survey Class 

Friday – 3:00 PM Parson Hills Bible Club 
 

 
 

Sunday  
March 4, 2012 

 
 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                 Steve Barthelemy 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
Reasons to Rejoice 

Luke 10:17-24 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA                                                                        4:00 PM 
 
Youth Group                                                                   4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                               Brad Arnold 
 

The Identity of the Church 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
College & Career Class:  Lunch today at the Arnolds’.  Come 
hungry, leave happy. 
 
Please pray for Pastor Brad, Dale Gupton and Chris King this week.  
They will be attending the Shepherd’s Conference in California. 
 
Note that there will be no Theology Class this week. 
 
It is not too late to join a New Testament Survey class at 6:30 PM 
every Thursday evening. (There is no childcare provided.) For 
information see John Glasser. 
 
Don’t forget to get a copy of Trusting God by Jerry Bridges for the 
March Book Club.  Read it and be prepared to discuss it on Friday 
night, March 30, 7 PM at the Arnolds’. 
 
Remember to set your clocks forward one hour next Saturday night.  
Daylight Saving Time will begin. 
 
We extend our deepest sympathies to Wayne and Sue Kellogg at the 
passing of Wayne’s mother last week.   
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Steve Barthelemy  
 

Board of Elders 
 

Brad Arnold – 236-8997 
Steve Barthelemy – 422-0241 

Roger Collins – 751-4632 
John Glasser – 756-9834 
Dale Gupton – 751-7410 
Sam Mason – 756-1116 
Joe Rogers – 442-7310 

 
 
 


